

ENGLISH (COMPULSORY)

GROUP: FIRST

PAPER CODE - 5011
9th CLASS - 1st Annual 2024

OBJECTIVE OBJECTIVE



TIME: 20 MINUTES

MARKS: 19

NOTE: Four possible answers A, B, C and D to each question are given. The choice which you think is correct, fill that Bubble in front of that question with marker or pen ink. Cutting or filling two or more bubbles will result in zero marks in that question. Attempt as many questions as given in that objective type question paper and leave others blank on the bubble sheet. No credit will be given in

Q.1.		Bubbles are not filled hoose the correct form of verb and fill up the Bubbles	5
	1	He to school every day]
		(A) go (B) goes (C) went (D) gone	İ
	2	The packet there since morning	İ
		(A) has been lying (B) is lying (C) was lying (D) lying	
	3	They to school when the storm broke	
		(A) are going (B) go (C) were going (D) goes	
	4	The court its verdict on Thursday next	
		(A) gives (B) give (C) given (D) will give	
	5	We our meals before the guests arrived	
		(A) had taken (B) took (C) take (D) taken	
(B)	Cho	ose the word with correct spellings and fill up the Bubbles	.l 4
	6	(A) Crumbale (B) Crumbile (C) Crumble (D) Cruamble	1
	7	(A) Raward (B) Riward (C) Raiward (D) Reward	
	8	(A) Solatude (B) Solitude (C) Salitude (D) Soletude	
	9	(A) Pivot (B) Pavot (C) Pevot (D) Paivot	
(C)	Cho	ose the correct meaning of the underlined word and fill up the Bubbles	J 5
	10	We stay alert in case of invasion	1
		(A) withdrawal (B) obedience (C) occupation (D) help	
	11	They have an easy access to all kind of information	
		(A) take away (B) avoid (C) refrain (D) approach	
	12	The situation was very delicate	
	13	(A) crude (B) elegant (C) strong (D) durable Emergence means:	
	13	(A) appearance (B) disappearance (C) closure (D) termination	
	14	Miscrable means:	
		(A) happy (B) contented (C) sorrowful (D) adequate	
(D)	Cho	ose the correct option according to the grammar and fill up the Bubbles	5
		He is a boy whose father is a lawyer. The underlined word is a/an	_
		(A) indefinite pronoun (B) relative pronoun (C) reflexive pronoun (D) possessive pronoun	
	16	She is a girl without a friend. The underlined phrase is/an	
		(A) adverb phrase (B) noun phrase (C) Preposition phrase (D) adjective phrase	
	17	He built his house there. The underlined word is a/an	
		(A) adverb (B) verb (C) infinitive (D) gerund	
	18	Painting is a good fun. The underlined word is a/an	
		(A) verb (B) adverb (C) gerund (D) infinitive	ĺ
	19	He is eligible this post. Use proper preposition in the blank	
		(A) to (B) for (C) of (D) with	
	<u> </u>	(12) tot (12) with	ĺ

9th CLASS - 1st Annual 2024 TIME : 2.10 HOURS MIK-1-24 LISH (COMPULSORY) MARKS: 56 10 Write short answers of any FIVE of the following questions Why was the Holy Quran sent in Arabic? What makes us stay alert in the wake of foreign invasion? Why was Hazrat Abu Quhafaa (رَوْيَ اللَّهُ تَعَالَى عَنْهُ) worried? What is the central idea of the poem "Daffodils"? Who was appointed as the architect of the Masjid? Why does the speaker stop on "The darkest evening of the year"? Why did the nurse disagree with the doctor's point of view? Discuss How is the use of technology causing noise pollution? 4+4 Translate any two of the following paragraphs into Urdu. (a) Media helps people to share knowledge of the world. Their feelings and opinions are expressed through it. Media attracts the attention of a very large audience. Have you noticed that the first thing we do soon after entering the house is to switch on the television? (b) The upper level of the interior is adorned with blue paint. More than 200 stained glass windows with intricate designs allow natural light to brighten up its interior and chandeliers further illuminate it with their glow. (c) This day I should devote to a hasty glimpse of the world; past and present. I should want to see the pageant of man's progress, the kaleidoscopic of the ages. How can so much be compressed into one day? Through the museums, of course. ALTERNATE QUESTION FOR FOREIGN/ENGLISH MEDIUM CANDIDATES Re-write any two of the above paragraphs in simple English Write the summary of the poem "Stopping by Woods on a Snowy Evening" by Robert Frost 5 Explain the stanza with reference to the context Continuous as the stars that shine And twinkle on the milky way, They stretched in never-ending line Along the margin of a bay: Ten thousand saw I at a glance, Tossing their heads in sprightly dance. Use any FIVE of the following words/phrases / idioms in your own sentences. 5 (iv) Solitude (iii) Perilous (ii) Value (vii) Curative (viii) Patrolling (vi) Gradually Write a letter to your friend congratulating him on the marriage of his sister Write a dialogue between two persons regarding asking one's way 10

Q.6. Write a story with the moral lesson, " Greed is a Curse "

Read the following paragraph carefully and answer the questions given at the end. Q.7. The Indian National Congress was founded in 1885 by a liberal English man Mr. A.O. Hume. He had joined the Indian Civil Service in 1849 and retired from service after shouldering different responsibilities. He had been watching the ugly law and order situation in the country. He was of the opinion that high handed rule of the Britishers was paving way for the unexpected outburst of violence. His plan was to put a safety valve to minimize the mounting sentiments against the British rule. It was meant to provide an outlet which could ventilate the revolutionary spirit. Mr. Hume had put his plan before Lord Duffrin.

Questions

OUP: FIRST

(ii)

(iii)

(iv)

(v)

(vi)

(vii)

*.*2.

Q.3.

Q.4.

Q.5.

(i) Eradicate

(v) Interior

(i) Who founded the Indian National Congress?

(ii) Who was Mr. A.O. Hume?

(iii) When was the Indian National Congress founded?

(iv) Why did Hume think of founding this political organization?

(v) With whom did he discuss his plan?

Translate any five of the following sentences into English. Q.8.

(i) وه آب کاکوالگاہے؟ (ii) کسان کے ماس کے ماس وقتل شے (iii) آپ مین کاکاروبار کرتے این (iv) او دے بڑھ کرور فنت بن کے این (v) یس فیاس کالدان داالیا (vi) سافروں کے کلف دیکھے جارہے تھے (vii) ہر معذور آدی کی مددی جائے گ (viii) کا مردی کمیاں بدره منت سے کافتی رہی ہوں گ ؟ 5

5

ALTERNATE QUESTION FOR FOREIGN/ENGLISH MEDIUM CANDIDATES

Write ten sentences about "A River in Flood"

Change the voice of the following. (i) We use milk for making cheese (ii) They caught the thief (iii) They have not done their job

(iv) He will give you a box of chocolates (v) Why were they beating the boy?

PAPER CODE - 5012 9th CLASS - 1st Annual 2024

OBJECTIVE OBJECTIVE



TIME: 20 MINUTES MARKS: 19

AGLISH (COMPULSORY) GROUP: SECOND

NOTE: Four possible answers A, B, C and D to each question are given. The choice which you think is correct, fill that Bubble in front of that question with marker or pen ink. Cutting or filling two or more bubbles will result in zero marks in that question. Attempt as many questions as given in that objective type question paper and leave others blank on the bubble sheet. No credit will be given in case Bubbles are not filled

.1. (A) Ch	loose the correct form of verb and fill up the Bubbles	5
	1	It yesterday	
		(A) raining (B) rained (C) rain (D) was raining	į
	2	The shoe makers shoes	
		(A) make (B) making (C) made (D) makes	
	3	I have my breakfast	
		(A) takes (B) took (C) taken (D) take	
	4	Novel are not in Schools	
		(A) teach (B) teaching (C) teaches (D) taught	
	5	I a letter	
		(A) writes (B) write (C) writing (D) am write	
(B)	Choo	se the word with correct spellings and fill up the Bubbles	
	6	(A) Audence (B) Aedience (C) Adience (D) Audience	-
	7	(A) Felse (B) False (C) Fals (D) Falcs	
	8	(A) Steadfest (B) Stadfast (C) Stedfast (D) Steadfast	
	9	(A) Solitud (B) Soltude (C) Solitude (D) Solatude	1
C)	Choo	se the correct meanings of the underlined words and fill up the Bubbles	
	10	Astonish means	
		(A) make (B) mix (C) separate (D) surprise	
	11	It was so <u>delicate</u> a situation	
	1	(A) difficult (B) easy (C) hard (D) fragile	
	12	Abu Jehl began to knock at the door <u>violently</u> (A) politely (B) slowly (C) forcefully (D) happily	İ
	13	(A) politely (B) slowly (C) forcefully (D) happily The police <u>dispersed</u> the crowd	
	13	(A) gather (B) scatter (C) collect (D) managed	1
	14		
		(A) happy (B) very unhappy (C) fine (D) delight	
(D)	Cho	ose the correct option according to the grammar and fill up the Bubbles	
		My mother will be if I get home lat	
		(A) anxiety (B) anxious (C) anxieties (D) anxiously	
	16	We are studying English	
		(A) A (B) An (C) the (D) None of these	
	17	The police arrested the thief	
		(A) countable noun (B) material noun (C) collective noun (D) uncountable noun	
	18	The opposite of 'satisfied 'is	
	**	(A) unsatisfied (B) in satisfied (C) non-satisfied (D) dissatisfied	
	19	Why don't you go along your brother	
	1	(A) to (B) with (C) by (D) for	İ
	<u></u>	7 (Obj) - 1 st Annual 2024 SEQUENCE - 1 (PAPER CODE - 5012)	اـــــا

7 (Sub) - 1st Annual 2024

(iii) He took away my books (iv) Why were they beating the boy (v) She is helped by him

(i) She was not teaching the students (ii) Nothing had been gained by them